
February 5, 2018 
 
Good day to all! 
 
Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Jill Chapdelaine as our new Director of Curriculum for Math 
and Science.  Jill will be working closely with District Administrators, Principals, Teachers and 
Staff.  Jill comes to Webster from Chicopee Public Schools and has experience as a classroom 
teacher and curriculum specialist.  Jill is looking forward to working with us as we move the 
Webster District forward together as team.  
 

Great News to Share…………………….. 
 

Congratulations to the BHS Show Choir & Pit Band for taking the Grand Champion Award for 
the Small Mix Division and Award for Best Choreography this weekend! 

 

 





 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the WMS Show Choir for taking the Silver and 2nd Runner up for “New 
Attitude!” 

 



 
 
 



 
Congratulations to the BHS Mock Trial for winning the regional Championships! 

 
 
 



Best of Luck to the BHS Cheerleaders who are heading to Disney on February 8th to compete in 
the National High School Cheering Championship!  

 



 
 
 

Other news………….. 
PAE will host a MCAS informational evening for parents of 3rd graders this Wednesday 
evening@ 5:00 p.m.  This is a great way to learn more about the purpose of standardized tests 
in our district. 
 
Great News ...This Saturday the BHS Jazz Band students will be performing at the Berklee HS 
Jazz Festival @ 9:30am and 12:45 p.m.. The festival takes place at the Hynes Convention Center 
and is the largest high school jazz festival in the country. At the festival the students will be able 
to hear other high schools perform, visit vendor booths, get information on attending a Berklee 
program and hear professional musicians. This year Ellis Marsalis (father of Wynton and 
Branford) will be performing. This event is FREE and the public is welcome! 
 
 
The WMS Student Council will be sponsoring SPIRIT WEEK February 12th through February 16th.  
Monday = Sports Day, Tuesday = Twin Day, Wednesday = Super Hero Day, Thursday = 
Hollywood Day, Friday = Class Color Day.  Colors: 5th Grade = Red, 6th Grade =  Green, 7th Grade 
= Blue, 8th Grade = Black. 



 
The WMS Student Council will be hosting a ”Hollywood” Themed Dance on  February 15th. 
5th and 6th graders from 2:15 to 3:45  
7th and 8th graders from 5:00 to 7:00. 
Tickets are $3.00 and all students are required to pass in the Code of Conduct permission slip. 
 
 

 
 
 

In closing…we thank the New England Patriots for a good season!





 
 
 
Be well, 

 

Ruthann Petruno- Goguen 

 

 

 
Every Student Will Achieve.  

Together we can and we will make a difference for our students and community! 


